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Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 

Preparations for the 2015 school year are in full swing 

and this process begins with the course selection 

process  for students in Years 8 to 11.   Information 

evenings and course selection meetings have been 

very well attended.  I cannot overstate the  

importance of this process for our students.  This is 

because students (with their parents) review their 

progress in all areas, and then begin to make  

important decisions about their future pathway at 

school.  It guides students towards achieving their 

future aspirations.  When students have ownership 

and a strong understanding of why they have chosen 

a particular pathway, school and learning suddenly 

becomes purposeful and relevant to every last  

student.  This is certainly what we aim for and it is  

fundamental to our approach of having high  

expectations of all students.  

 

It has continued to be a great pleasure to host our  

international visitors  in recent days.  Last week we 

farewelled our visitors from Durban, South Africa, 

and Osaka, Japan.  Our German visitors have another 

week and they have been enjoying a fabulous time.  

Next week we will be joined by our  

visitors from Xianju, China, for their third visit to our 

school.  Our international visits add a great deal of 

interest and excitement to school life.  Everyoneõs a 

winner!  Once again, may I thank the 60 odd families 

in our school community who have hosted the  

international teachers and students.  

28 July to 3 August is Gonski Week .   

During this week Kambrya College, along with a 

huge number of other schools, will join the Aus-

tralian Education Union and the Victorian Sec-

ondary Principals Association in calling for the 

Federal (Abbott) Government and the State 

(Napthine) Government to honour  the full six 

year agreement on national school funding.  This 

agreement was struck this time last year.  The 

improved funding this agreement brings will  

allow us to resource a range of programs to  

comprehensively assist the full range of students 

at our college.  Please read the article below.  I 

would urge you to visit the campaign website 

(provided below) to register your support.  This 

campaign is all about giving your child/ren the 

very best start in life.  

Michael Muscat  

Principal  

Our 12 students from Altkönigschule, Kronberg in Germany met with the  

Hon. Jason Wood MHR for LaTrobe.  

mailto:berwick.south.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.kambryacollege.com/
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Numeracy News  

On Thursday 21 st and Friday 22 nd August, the Numeracy Centre will be hosting the 

World of Maths Roadshow . All Year 7 and 8 students are expected to participate in this 

fantastic event, in which students will complete a range of practical and hands on  

activities to explore how maths is used in a range of environments outside of the  

classroom. 

 

However, in order for us to be able to facilitate this program all students are required to 

pay a $10 fee which was included in the fee schedule provided to parents at the  

beginning of this year.  

 

Can all parents of Year 7 and 8 students please ensure that this fee is paid by  

Wednesday 20th  August, otherwise your child will be unable to participate in this  

exciting program. If you are unsure whether you have paid please contact the general 

office. 

 

Cam Denham  

Numeracy Coordinator  

 

The No Opt Out program continues to focus on ensuring that all students are submitting 

common assessment tasks (CATs) by their due date. The aim of the program is to  

maximise the potential of all students by increasing their productive behaviour and  

improving their educational outcomes.  

 

If a student fails to submit any task by the due date parents/guardians will be informed 

by the subject teacher and students will be given a revised due date for this task. If the 

student fails to submit the task by this date, they will be referred to the Work Ethic  

Coordinator and advised of the consequences. Students will be provided with  

opportunities  to complete the CAT either at lunch time or afterschool.  

No Opt Out ð Work Ethic - Maximising the potential 

of each student  

Admin News  

EXITING STUDENTS  

 
Please be advised that any student exiting 

from school (intending to leave)  must  

complete formal exit  paperwork.   Parents 

are invited to seek further information 

from Ms Shirley Bell in the front office.  

FRIENDLY REMINDERS  
 

Please be advised that payment timelines 

for all excursions need to be strictly  

adhered to.  
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Compass News 

International Student Program News  

7ÏÕÌÄ ÙÏÕ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅ Á ÃÕÌÔÕÒÁÌ ÅØÐÅÒÉÅÎÃÅȟ ×ÈÉÌÓÔ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÓÁÍÅ ÔÉÍÅ  
ÅÎÒÉÃÈ ÙÏÕÒ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÌÉÆÅȩ 
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Kambrya Collegeõs International Student Program is growing and we have a need for caring  

families to provide suitable Long Term òHomestayó accommodation for  international students  

between 15-18 years.  

Payment rate $250.00 per week.  

 

If you are interested, please ring our International Student Coordinator,   Sue Kirkham on 9707 

7600 or email  kirkham.susan.s@edumail.vic.gov.au  for further information.  

Have you logged on to Compass recently?  

At the end of Term 2, all Semester 1 reports were published to parents. Please note 

that students cannot access their reports through their personal logins; only 

parents can.  

The next round of Parent Teacher Conferences are coming up late in August. The 

bookings for these will only be available via Compass. Further information,  

including detailed instructions on how to make your bookings, will be sent 

home in the next few weeks.  

Please do not share your parent login or password with your child. There are  

differences between what parents and students can see and do within compass. 

For example, parents are able to give consent for excursions, whereas students 

cannot. You are also able to approve your childõs absence from school, whereas 

they cannot. To ensure that you are fully aware of your childõs goings on at 

school only you should be using your parent account.  

 

If you have lost or forgotten your password, you can reset it via the Compass log on 

page. If you have lost your username please contact the general office.  

 

Cam Denham  

College Systems and eLearning Co -ordinator  

mailto:kirkham.susan.s@edumail.vic.gov.au
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Government News  
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Government News (Continued)  
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Newspaper article of interest  


